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Keeping our school community safe 

 

PLEASE DO NOT access the office foyer 

without a previously arranged meeting or 

for a reason of lateness.   

A mask MUST be worn. 

 

All contact with school should be made via phone or 

email  

Phone 01733 574717 

School email admin@norwoodschool.co.uk   

Reporting Absence email 

absence@norwoodschool.co.uk  

SEND email senadmin@norwoodschool.co.uk  

 

Class Christmas Party 

All class parties will be in the hall from 

3:15pm – 4:30pm.  Children will need to 

wear their school uniform for the school 

day, but then will be able to change into 

party clothes before the party begins.  

Please send any party clothes, named, into school in a 

bag clearly labelled with your child’s name. 

 

Class list and Party date 

 

 

Year 1 – Tuesday 14th December 

 

Year 5 – Thursday 16th December 

 

 
 

Wednesday 15th December - Caterlink  

Christmas Menu 

KS1 pupils will be provided a High Five if a Christmas 

lunch has not been booked.  Cost for KS2 pupils will be 

£2.50.    

Roast Turkey with Sausage or 

Feta, Spinach & Cranberry Puff Pastry Roll 

Stuffing - Roast Potatoes 

Peas & Carrots- Brussel 

Sprouts, Gravy 

Christmas Gingerbread Biscuits 

Remember to wear your Christmas Jumper. 

 

Diary Dates: 

Tuesday 14th December - Christmas Party Y1 

Wednesday 15th December - Caterlink Christmas Menu 

Thursday 16th December - Christmas Party Y5 

   Wednesday 5th January 2022 - Spring Term starts 

   Monday 24th – 27th January 2022 – SEN register meetings 

 

SEND Appointments with Mrs Cockerill 

SEND Learning Plan Review Meetings are scheduled for 

week beginning 24th January 2022.  All parents/carers 

with pupils on the SEN register will receive a letter in the 

new year to book a meeting to review progress. 

   

  Peterborough Homeless Shoebox Appeal 

Our class and staff appeal raised 

an incredible 29 shoeboxes, full 

of treats and goodies, which are 

being distributed to our 

Peterborough homeless 

community. Thank you. 

   

  Food and Gift donations 

  Thank you all for those extra special gifts and donations for 

our school community.  These 

will make a difference to every 

recipient.  They will be on their 

way shortly to Santa and his 

elves for delivery so everyone 

can share in the magic of Christmas.  Thank you.   

 

 
 

  On behalf of all Norwood Staff and the Governing Body 

we would like to say a huge thank you to you the 

parents/carers who have worked with the school and 

supported us so much throughout this challenging year. 
 

 

Wishing you all a very  

Merry Christmas and  

Happy New Year 
 

 

 

Term Dates: 

Autumn Term Finishes on Friday 17th December 

Spring Term 2022 Starts on Wednesday 5th January 2022 
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